GREENS REPORT 
January 2024


WINTER PROGRAMME UPDATE

Tee extensions at 8th finished just before Christmas.

The next major programme of the Winter has now commenced, with a good start this week on the path and tee renovations up at the 4th. 

We will also hollow core the 3rd green while it is closed to let air in to the surface, as this green has been sitting wet for the last 3 months.

Finally a dry settled spell of weather after the 140mm of rain over Christmas and New year.
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